Cectober, 7th 1988

Dr. Michael Wirth
Grinenthal

519 STOLBERG

Dear Herr VWirtsz,
Thank you for your letter of SCeptember 22nd.

I will wait until you havecegpecific news about
Karlspreis to decide our visit to you.

Anyway, if we do the journey, we shall arrive on
the 31 of October by train from Paris.

Jacqueline joins me wishing you
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the best.
Very cordialy yours, \

Frau Wirtz
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